
PINEWOOD PATTER 

May, 2014 

 

Lease Agreements 
As I mentioned last month, recent 
changes at the State level require 
that all tenants must sign a new 
Lease Agreement this year.  
About half of you have received 
your notices so far.  Thank you to 
all who have stopped by to take 
care of this so promptly.   
 

Pine Needles 
We’ll be glad to pick up the pine 
needles if you rake them to the 
edge of your lawn (please do not 
place on the road).  Other yard 
waste (sticks, grass clippings, 
flowers) can be taken to the 
Village Brush Site located below  
Mrs. Sippy’s restaurant. 
 

Please finish up raking by Sunday, 
May 18th. 
 

If you need help raking, call Dale 
Tourtellott, (608) 769-6126.   
 

Take-Five 
Please take five minutes to walk 
around your yard (especially the 
road edges) and pick up all 
wayward cigarette butts, candy 
wrappers, trash, etc.  These 
things do not decompose over 
time, and the only way to get rid 
of them is to pick them up 
manually.   
 

Also, please pick up and dispose 
of any pine cones and pine 
needles left behind after Paul 
has picked up the huge piles.  
You can take any and all yard 
waste to the Village Brush Site 
located below the new Mrs. 
Sippy’s restaurant. (Head toward 
the river, and turn just left before 
the tracks.) 
 

 

May Birthdays 

 

Kylee Gallup  1st 
Lilly Johnson         8th 
Jaylie Dahl  12th 
Meghan Jehu  17th 

Brett Noren  18th 

William Thompson 31st 
 

Mail 
Several tenants have complained 
about their neighbor’s mail 
showing up in their box.  If this 
happens, please place it in the 
outgoing mail slot and call or stop 
by the Trempealeau Post Office, 
534-6571. 
 

The Pines 
Many of you have been enjoying 
the Clubhouse and you have been 
doing a really nice job of keeping 
it clean.  Thank you!  Everyone 
has also been doing a great job of 
scheduling events so as to avoid 
conflicts.  Please ask me for a 
master key for your gathering so 
you don’t need to let people in and 
out, and you are able to lock the 
exercise room.  Also, remember 
to take your trash to the dumpster 
and review the cleaning check list 
in the utility room.  Don’t forget 
to tidy little fingerprints on all the 
glass as well. 
 

Spring Flowers 
Looking forward to some 
beautiful spring flowers.  It’s 
been a heck of a winter! 

 

 

 
 
We have four seniors graduating 
this spring! 
 

Brandon Hatch 
Kyler Jehu 

Carlie Lamke 
Gage Stuttgen 

 
Congratulations to them all!  
 
 

Memorial Day 
The Office will be closed on 
Monday, May 26th in observance 
of Memorial Day.  Please 
remember those who died in the 
service of their country. 
 

Blacktop 
Now that the weather has turned, 
we are expecting Mathy to show 
up to blacktop the roads in the new 
addition.  We will let you know 
when we have an exact date. 
 
 

Sunday, May 11th 

 

Happy Mother’s 
Day! 


